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Supervisor Joe Baca Jr. introduces
the San Bernardino County Sheriff and County Code Enforcement
Team and their new Vehicles to the residents of Bloomington

San Bernardino, CA. - San Bernardino County Fifth District Supervisor Joe Baca Jr., in
partnership with San Bernardino County Sheriff's Department, San Bernardino County
Code Enforcement and Special Districts would like to invite residents of Bloomington to
meet the new Deputy Sheriff and Code Enforcement personnel and see their new
vehicles assigned to Bloomington on November 17, 2021, at 3 p.m. at Kessler Park.

By collaborating with the Sheriff's Department and Code Enforcement, this event aims to
increase the levels of protection and safety in Bloomington with dedicated personnel and
specially marked vehicles.

“l encourage residents throughout my district to join me in revealing new San Bermardino
County Sheriff Department and Code Enforcement personnel and their vehicles.
Bloomington will be receiving additional support that will provide safety and protection to
our community. Never has there been ‘Bloomington’ marked vehicles driving through our
streets. Residents will benefit from these trained professionals and the services that they
will provide. ”

For more information, please contact my office at 1-909-387-4565 or email at
supervisor.baca@bos.sbcounty.gov. Assistance is available in multiple languages.

Please visit Facebook: @supervisorbacajr, Instagram: @supervisorbaca, or Twitter:
@SupervisorBaca.

The Fifth District includes Rialto, Colton, San Bernardino, Fontana, Bloomington, Muscoy,
Arrowhead Farms, Little Third Street, and Rosena Ranch.
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